

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL

DEATH ANNOUNCEMENT

On behalf of the UR/CMHS management, it is with deep sorrow that I inform you of Prof. Jean Bosco Gahutu 's death. He passed away on 07 September 2020 evening at King Faisal Hospital where he was hospitalized. We have lost a dear friend and valued colleague. Our grief we are feeling at this time is very deep. We understand in deeply felt sympathy, the loss his family suffers. So, our hearts and prayers go out to them.

Prof. Gahutu had been a valued member of our team since 1987, and until his last day he was still working for the University of Rwanda.

Prof. Gahutu was Director of Research and Innovation and a professor of physiology at the University of Rwanda, College of Medicine and Health Sciences. He conducted and achieved a number of researches in the field of Medicine and Health Sciences. He will be missed as his passing away is a huge loss not only to the University of Rwanda, but also to the Country.

His funeral will be communicated later.

Done at UR/REMERA Campus on .Q.. \(\)... September 2020

Ass. Prof. Jeanne KAGWIZA

Ag. Principal, College of Medicine and Health

University of Rwanda